
Nursery Newsletter – WC: 7th July 2025.
Another great, busy week! This week, we have been enjoying reading the story 

‘Rainbow Fish’ by Marcus Pfister. In the story, there is an important message 

about sharing and how when we share and we are kind, it makes people feel 

better. In our Creative Area, we have created our own Rainbow Fishes using 

sparkly paper and coloured tissue paper. In our playdough, using different 

buttons and dequins, we have created our own fishes. For our Maths learning 

this week, we have recapped measuring. Each day, we have measured 

something different. We have measured the height, weight, length of different 

objects. We have created our own towers and compared whose is taller and 

whose is shorter. Also, we have used the water to measure – full, half-full and 

empty.

Nursery Phonics:

Can you show your grown-ups 
these sounds you have learnt 

this week?

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/3235y8c6

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practice putting on your coat.
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/yd66mtva

https://tinyurl.com

/mry9vcm2
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